

ه الليات الأنجليانية The Elite English School

CIR/EES/JUN/2412-24

Date: 21st June 2024

TERM 1 FEE REMINDER

Dear Parents,

Greetings!

We hope you are all doing well.

Within a week's time, we shall be winding up Term 1 for the Academic Year 2024-2025. Our students have completed their assessments and are gearing up for the summer break as well.

As we wind up the first term, we would like to send out this gentle reminder to those parents who have some fee dues. Kindly keep all the fees payments up to date for the First Term for your ward. Your timely action will ensure the smooth functioning of the school.

If you have already paid the fees, you may ignore this request.

Failure to clear the pending fees may result in deactivation of the ELG access till the same is cleared.

We are thankful to all our parents for your consistent support and encouragement in all our endeavors.

DRINCIDAL

دبـــي - ۱.ع.م. DUBAI - U.A.E.